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New 

Evaluation project updates  

On a regular basis, we provide stakeholders with status updates on our evaluation projects. 

Our latest update looks back on last year’s evaluation accomplishments with a preview of 

what is to come. In 2022, BPA completed the following: a process evaluation of BPA’s 

Strategic Energy Management offering, an impact evaluation of BPA’s Custom portfolio for 

industrial customers of Option 1 utilities and BPA’s evaluation strategy for FY2023-

2024...More 

 

 

  

Reminder: Performance Tested Comfort Systems sun setting  

BPA’s Performance Tested Comfort Systems, or PTCS, will be sun setting Sept. 30, 2023, 

coinciding with the end of the current rate period. A formal IM Change Notice announcement 

was posted April 1, 2023...More  

  

 

  

Events 

  

BPA webinar: 2023 Commercial Program and Engineering Energy Efficiency 

Priorities  

Join us Thursday, June 8, from 10 -11 a.m. (PDT) for an informational webinar with the BPA 

Energy Efficiency programs and engineering teams who have launched a number of priority 

initiatives that deliver energy efficiency savings for the Commercial Sector. Starting with 

extensive outreach to schools during COVID, the engineering team identified a number of 

ways to increase the number of custom projects. This initiative included an opportunity to 

work with regional engineering firms that design and build energy efficient commercial 

projects. Rounding out the presentation will be an overview of new commercial measures 

coming in October...More 

 

 

https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/230525-bpa-ee-evaluation-projects-update-announcement.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/230601-ptcs-sun-setting.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/060823-commercial-webinar-announcement.pdf

